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Dear People who represent me,

I am concerned that recent proposals to require 50%remediation of the environment in the
hands of envrionmentally concerned bodies have the issue the wrong way around!

The environmental bodies i support believe prevention is more important!

To give 50% of my donations to remediation is against my firm belief that prevention is
better than cure.

PLEASE reconsider and require the major proportion of environmental action to be the
prevention of degradation of the environment, or people like myself will be less likely to
help the government in this important work.

Sincerely Jan Souter |||}





